
 Madison High School 

THE WARHAWK BULLETIN 
MONDAY, NOVEMBER 28, 2022 

“To prepare students to be 21st century global citizens by establishing a positive trajectory for success through a 
rigorous curriculum and a comprehensive educational experience.” 

 

2022-2023 BELL SCHEDULE 
 

Regular School Day 

 

Period 1 8:45 – 9:42 

Nutrition   

Period 2 9:49 – 10:46 

Period 3 10:51 – 11:48 

Lunch 11:53 – 12:23 

Period 4 12:28 – 1:25 

Period 5 1:30 – 2:27 

Period 6 2:32 – 3:29 

  

 

 

 

 

PLC Schedule – 9/14, 10/12, 11/9 

12/14, 1/11, 2/8, 3/8, 4/12, 5/10 

 

Nutrition  

Period 1 10:03 – 10:47 

Period 2 10:54 – 11:38 

Period 3 11:43 – 12:27 

Lunch 12:32 – 1:02 

Period 4 1:07 – 1:51 

Period 5 1:56 – 2:40 

Period 6 2:45 – 3:29 

  
 

PRINCESS 

PROJECT $5 

DRESS SALE 

If you know anyone who needs a dress for an upcoming event, the Princess Project store 

is absolutely full to the brim with dresses for the holidays, winter formal, Quince dresses 

and dressy casual events. All guests who would like to shop on any of the dress sale days 

will need to individually register. Space is limited, so be sure to reserve your ticket today! 

Visit our website at www.princessprojectsd.org to register to attend! 

Saturday, Dec. 3rd 10:00 AM-4:00 PM & Sunday, Dec. 4th 10AM - 4:00PM 
The store is located at Westfield Mission Valley Mall near Macy’s Home Goods. 

 

VOLUNTEER 

OPPORTUNITIES 

Looking to make an impact and gain experiences? Why not try volunteering! The 

American Lung Association is currently seeking volunteers for the Lung Force Walk 

on January 29th, 2023 at Liberty Station. See this FLYER to sign up to learn about 

working for a non-profit, gain experience and help promote and advocate for lung health 

amongst your peers and community. For questions and further information, please contact 

Michelle Gonzales at michelle.gonzales@lung.org or see Ms. 

Middlebrooks: vmiddlebrooks@sandi.net if you have any questions. 
 

SAFARI PARK 

CONSERVATION 

CORPS: 

Here's an exciting opportunity! The Safari Park is resuming its Conservation Corps 

program for high school students in 2023! Conservation Corps is a hands-on program for 

high school students interested in conservation, science, public speaking, and community 

service. Participants will have the opportunity to learn about conservation issues, develop 

their communication and critical thinking skills, and carry out community service 

projects. More information is available on the Safari Park Conservation Corps website: 

https://sdzsafaripark.org/kids-programs/conservation-corps. Reach out to Ms. 

Middlebrooks if you have questions: (vmiddlebrooks@sandi.net) 

 

SCHOLARSHIPS Seniors, want to pursue a career in teaching or STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering 

and Mathematics)? The San Diego Education Fund is providing scholarships and 

mentoring. The scholarship includes stipends every semester, a mentorship, access to an 

emergency fund, networking opportunities with other SDEF scholars and professionals in 

education and STEM, and assistance with employment at the San Diego Unified School 

district once obtaining a teaching credential. See the FLYER to attend one of the 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1o7gPn9dxCkrw3QMZFAR1j1bKgH5Tnqbc/view?usp=sharing
mailto:michelle.gonzales@lung.org
mailto:vmiddlebrooks@sandi.net
https://sdzsafaripark.org/kids-programs/conservation-corps.%20Reach


upcoming virtual Scholarship Workshops. Contact Ms.Middlebrooks 

(vmiddblebrooks@sandi.net) if you have questions. 

BOYS  

BASKETBALL 

Boys Basketball is looking for a social media manager.  We need someone who is good 

with technology, filming/posting, and would like to work on their social media marketing 

skills.  See Coach Stutz in Room 316 in interested. 

 

CLASS OF  

2025 

Hey10th graders, get your Class of 2025 t-shirt! We are taking orders for class t-shirts 

until November 18.  Scan this QR code to place your order. Once you place your order, 

you MUST pay for your t-shirt at the finance office.  The shirt cost is $20.  SCAN the 

code and show your class spirit! 

 
COVID 

TESTING 

You must be registered to have Covid testing on Wednesdays at Madison. Link to sign up 

for Covid testing on campus:   https://my.primary.health/l/sdusd_2022  

 

FOOD 

DRIVE 
The JROTC program will be hosting an annual holiday food drive from November 

1st 2022 - December 2nd 2022"  

If you will like to participate there will be multiple locations. bring non-perishable 

food (bags of rice, shelf-stable beans, etc) to the front or back office, front of the 

JROTC room, in ASL room 804, or to ASB room 707. 
 

SCHOOL TO 

CAREER 

RESOURCES 

Interested in engineering and technology and within the ages of 13-18 years old? Well 

SWENext is a community that is free to join and provides students access to programs, 

mentors, scholarships and resources designed to develop leadership skills and self-

confidence to #BeThatEngineer. Although their program focuses on girls, all students are 

encouraged to join. Click here to learn more about the benefits of joining SWENext. Click 

here to learn more about the benefits of joining 

SWENext:https://rise.articulate.com/share/A4OVRSYKsnAzoUaPEvfe6m4T8aqaUiZx#/ 

Email Ms. Middlebrooks for more information (vmiddlebrooks@sandi.net) 

 

WARHAWK 

COLLEGE AND 

CAREER 

CENTER 

WORKSHOPS 

We are starting up the College & Career Center Lunch Time workshops in room 

1003.Click HERE to view the dates of all workshops taking place this year. Mark your 

calendars and come out and have some fun with activities, games, snacks, guest 

presenters and chances to win prizes.*If you have tardies to clear, you can clear 2 tardies 

by attending 1 workshop*  If you have any questions contact Ms. Middlebrooks 

(vmiddlebrooks@sandi.net)  

 

mailto:vmiddblebrooks@sandi.net
https://my.primary.health/l/sdusd_2022
https://rise.articulate.com/share/A4OVRSYKsnAzoUaPEvfe6m4T8aqaUiZx#/
mailto:vmiddlebrooks@sandi.net
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1d0D9WkU88pD_TSOfPyPSdbgxavA4e6wz/view?usp=sharing
mailto:vmiddlebrooks@sandi.net


COUNSELOR 

CORNER 

Counselors will be hosting lunch workshops to assist with college applications and 

financial aid applications. These workshops will take place in room 1003 every Tuesday, 

Wednesday, and Thursday from Oct. 4th - Nov. 17th 

 

 COUNSELOR DISTRIBUTION 

Mrs.Guerra               A – G       X 3034   

Ms. Colon                 H – N       X 3035 

Mrs. Sphonix-Rust   O – Z      X 3037 

 

 


